
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 3/6/2012 9:56:17 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Phone

No, I just hung up. The weird background sounds and low volume of the 
speaker made it impossible to hear what is going on.

%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%

Mary Jo Borak

Energy Division

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333 (work)

bor@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2012 9:55 AM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo 
Subject: Phone

Hi Mary Jo,

I'm really sorry about the phone glitches. Are you able to hear the 
speakers and questions?

Thanks,
Meredith

SB GT&S 0322361
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